
NOSS Learning & Leadership Academy

We are excited to share an update on the NOSS Learning and Leadership
Academy (NLLA)! Since many colleges and universities are experiencing
budgetary constraints, which impact professional development funds, we are
changing one of the expectations for participants.

As a reminder, the NLLA is a high-quality cohorted professional learning experience
focused on increasing effective practice and leadership in the field of student success,
which will benefit education professionals greatly. To make it easier to participate,
NOSS has replaced the mid-year in-person meeting with a virtual meeting.
Participants will still need to attend the NOSS 2024 Conference in Las Vegas and
the NOSS 2025 Conference in New Orleans.

For more information, see NLLA Participant Information.

Applications for NLLA will be accepted until Wednesday, October 4th.

Please know that all NLLA participants must be current members of NOSS. To
become a member of NOSS, click this link.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mlcuYw0mwW3vArtPnAlj4IAk472vA4EQmYI9Q6DkazU/edit
https://accollaborations.formstack.com/forms/noss_leadership_and_learning_academy
https://thenoss.org/Student-Success-organization

